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Dear Customer 
 

Power cable duct installation work – Drummond Street partial road closure  

 
We run the electricity network delivering power in London, the Southeast and East of England, and 
connect and move power cables.  

 
On behalf of HS2, we are in the process of installing a new connection to the electricity network in 
the Camden area to reinforce our network. The work will involve digging a trench to install ducts that 

will then carry our power cable. This work should not have any impact on your electricity supply.  
 
We are progressing through the next 

sections of our works in sequenced 
phases. From Wednesday 5th October 
to 31st October, we will require a partial 

road closure on Drummond Street at 
the junction to North Gower Street, 
down to the area before Charles Place. 

Our traffic management set up will 
prevent vehicular access into 
Drummond Street from North Gower 

Street, so instead will have a diversion 
to allow access onto Drummond Street 
from Cobourg Street, via Euston Street.  

Pedestrian access will not be affected.  
 
Following these works, we will be returning to complete our works at the other end of Drummond 

Street and will require a partial road closure from the area near the junction to Cobourg Street. We 
will be back in contact with more details closer to the time.  
 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make every effort to 
keep the impact to your area to a minimum. Should you have any mobility issues or specific access 
needs or you would like any more information please do not hesitate to contact our construction 

manager Nick Bailey on 07850320557 or email nick.bailey@modusutilities.co.uk.  
 
If you have any questions regarding HS2 works in the area, please contact the HS2 Helpdesk on 

08081 434 434 or via email: HS2Enquiries@hs2.org.uk. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Dawood Ghani  
UK Power Networks Project Manager 
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